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DATE: June 22, 2021 
 

TO:  Mark de la O, Public Works Department 
                                             

FROM: Jonathan Gackowski, Lieutenant, Muir Station Commander 
   

SUBJECT: South Broadway Road Closure 
  
 
It is my understanding the Public Works Department will also be requesting the County 
Board of Supervisors adopt a Traffic Resolution to allow a Traffic Resolution to allow the 
temporary closure of South Broadway Avenue (Rd. No. 5385BA), from Maylard Street (Rd. 
No. 5385AX) to the County limit, located approximately 100 feet north of W. Leland Road in 
the Bay Point/Pittsburg area to reduce or eliminate ongoing illegal dumping.  
 
Geographically, the location of South Broadway Avenue is a popular location for illegal 
dumping. Along the fence line, on both sides of the roadway, illegally dumped trash, debris, 
and discarded items constantly litter the road. It does not seem unreasonable to exercise 
prevention measures, such as controlling access to the location to prevent criminal activity. 
 
The Sheriff’s Office has no objection to the closure as long as emergency vehicles have 
access to the road, and you have notified the affected residences and businesses. As you 
may know, the California Highway Patrol has jurisdiction over the roadways in 
unincorporated Contra Costa County. 
 
If you have any further questions, please call me at 925-313-2520. 
 
 


